

## PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

## OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

March 8, 2023

The Honorable Thomas E. Dernoga Chairman Prince George's County Council 1301 McCormick Drive Largo, Maryland 20774

Dear Chair Dernoga:

The nomination of Mr. Robert F. Windley for the Prince George's County Board of Ethics has been withdrawn. Please accept this letter as formal notification.

Sincerely,

Angela Alsobrooks County Executive

Ingela Alsobrooks

cc: Members of the County Council Jennifer Jenkins, Council Administrator Donna J. Brown, Clerk of the Council Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney